
 Reception Newsletter  
Team Pear and Team Plum  

Well done Reception for learning the lunch routine and some excellent self-portraits! 

This week- 

Key information: 

School starts at 8:40- 9:00am  

Pick up at 3:00-3:20pm  

Meet the teacher- Monday 28th 

September at 4:00pm via zoom. 

Wellingtons- Please remember to bring a 

pair of (named) wellingtons to school. 

PE is on Friday every week. Please bring 

your child dressed in their PE kit.  

Labels- Please ensure you label your 

child’s clothes, including coats, bags and 

water bottles.  

Please ensure your child brings 

wellingtons, spare clothes and a water 

bottle every day. 

THANK YOU!  

 

 

Home learning  

Maths 

For maths this week we are learning 

about matching and pairs. 

Challenge: Can you help with the 

laundry and match up pairs of 

socks? 

Home learning  

Literacy  

For literacy this week we are 

reading ‘Shark in the Park’ by Nick 

Sharratt. 

 

 

Challenge: Can you read a book 

everyday with your child and talk 

about what happens in the story?  

Sign of the week  

Week commencing:  

21st September 2020 

 


